This term, the year 4s have welcomed a new member to our cohort. His name is Lenny the lining up lion. Lenny has come a long way to hang out with our year 4s because he has heard of how wonderful they are at eating times and wanted to see it for himself. Lenny will be visiting different classes throughout the term and participating in the activities the cohort gets up to. Lenny has been hanging out with 4BEL this week and we can't wait to see what Lenny gets up to throughout the term.

Here are some of the activities Lenny has been participating in so far.







